
Interstate 75 
Project Development & Environment (PD&E) Studies 

Alternatives Public Workshops 
Northern Study -  from south of US 301 to north of Fletcher Avenue 

FDOT District 7, WPI Segment No: 419235-3, Hillsborough County 
Southern Study – from Moccasin Wallow Road to south of US 301 

FDOT District 7, WPI Segment No: 419235-2, Hillsborough & Manatee Counties 
 

The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) invites you to attend and participate in 
the Interstate 75 (I-75) Alternatives Public Workshops.  To encourage your participation, 
the FDOT will hold these workshops on two evenings in June 2009 at two different 
locations.   
 
These meetings are being held regarding improvements being considered for I-75 from 
Moccasin Wallow Road in Manatee County to north of Fletcher Avenue in Hillsborough 
County. The project limits and meeting locations are shown on the map below.   
 
Date: Monday, June 15, 2009 
Time: 5:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m. 
Where: United Methodist Church of  
 Sun City Center 
 Creason Hall 
 1210 Del Webb Blvd. West 
 Sun City Center, FL 33573 

Date: Wednesday, June 17, 2009 
Time: 5:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m. 
Where: Florida State Fairgrounds 
 Florida Center Building 
 4800 US Highway 301 
 Tampa, FL 33610 
 Enter from MLK, Jr. Boulevard. 
 Gates open by 4:30 p.m. 
 Parking is free. 

The focus of these meetings is to present the 
project alternatives and solicit public input. 
These meetings will be held in an open house, 
informal format. There will be no formal 
presentation.  A short audio/visual presentation 
concerning the improvements will be shown 
continuously throughout the evening.  Graphics 
and aerial maps will be on display for public 
review.  Representatives from the FDOT will be 
available to answer questions and receive your 
comments.  Written comments will be accepted 
throughout the PD&E studies, but to become 
part of the public workshop record, comments 
should be received by June 29, 2009 so that 
project development can continue. 
 
For additional project information please visit 
www.mytbi.com and click on “Future Projects” 
then “I-75 PD&E Studies”.  Project information 
and meeting materials will be added to this 
website throughout the life of this study. 
 

Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, 
religion, disability, or family status. Persons who require special accommodations under 
the Americans with Disabilities Act or persons who require translation services (free of 
charge) should contact Manuel Santos, Project Manager, at (813) 975-6173 or (800) 
226-7220 at least 7 working days prior to the workshop. 


